
I, Derrik Sonsalla, am in support of HB1151.  I think it will help keep youth involved in hunting. Baiting 

helped me when I first started hunting and has made me a better hunter to this day. I have bow hunted 

for 30 years and have baited for most of those years until the unit I hunt got baiting shut down because 

of CWD.  Units by me didn’t get shut down but I know the deer in my unit also travel to those units 

where people can bait, so the law really does not make sense. So again, I am in support of HB 1151. 

 

 

                                                                                                           Derrik Sonsalla 


